Fayette Area Chamber of Commerce

Dear Chamber Member,

These past several months have been hard ones on everyone. Individuals and businesses have suffered both physically and economically. That makes your membership in and support of the Fayette Area Chamber of Commerce even more important. Without your participation and dues support, the Chamber could not fulfill its commitment to helping our community move forward, grow, and thrive. The Fayette Area Chamber of Commerce is where your participation leads to civic improvement and civic pride and where your membership allows you to be directly involved in shaping the important issues that will keep our community progressive, strong, and vibrant.

Your membership means that the Fayette Area Chamber of Commerce can continue to be an active and vital part of the community. This year we will continue with our "Chamber Projects" which include: DARE, West Alabama Youth Leadership and Children Advocacy sponsorship, Alabama Frog Level Festival and Cruise In, "Children's Corner" at the Fayette Arts Festival, Christmas Parade, Joey Day, Job Fair/Career Day at Bevill, DHR School Supplies, and much more.

Your participation and dues make these and other valuable services possible.

Every member strengthens the Chamber. Even when you don't have the time to be personally involved, your membership dues support our ongoing work for a better community. As a member, you make everything we do possible. If you have concerns or ideas you would like to discuss, feel free to call the Chamber Office at 205-932-4587 or email fayetteareachamber@gmail.com

Again, thank you for your membership in the Fayette Area Chamber of Commerce. Your involvement is important and very much appreciated.

Sincerely,

Daniel B. White Executive Director Fayette Area Chamber of Commerce

